
 

 

 

AGENDA DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

 

DATE: 2025-06-09 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Dan Reyes – County Manager 

ITEM TITLE: 11:00 am MT DISCUSSION ITEM – Public Appearance, WYDOT Re: Pass Closure 

 

Summary: 
 
Wyoming Department of Transportation representatives will be discussing a potential pass closure in 

June.  

 

WYDOT will be making a public appearance to discuss the final stage of the Teton Pass repair 

resulting from the land slides last year, 2023. To finish this project quickly, and in order to 

reduce the impact on commuter traffic, they are considering closing Teton Pass the weekend of 

June 20th for three to four days. If WYDOT chooses this option, they will provide regional 

stakeholders with media to share with the public.  

 

 
 


